
Welcomes Visitors

We are looking forward to you visiting us at Coombe Hall
PARKING
One of the special characteristics of our venue is the lovely village that it is situated in. 
We are part of the Brandon community and our neighbours are very important to us. 
For this reason, we have very specific parking instructions that we ask you to adhere to;

Accessible parking is available for pre-booking on the front driveway – just ask your 
Host. Vehicles can park on the slip-road in front of our long building as long as they are 
fully on the road, with no part on any pedestrian walkway.

After 4pm Monday – Thursday, after 12pm on a Friday and
throughout weekends, the designated parking is a 3.5 
minute walk away on Main Street, in the village of Brandon:

Follow the one-way road from The LEC on Rugby Road 
(towards Wolston) and park before the ‘STOP’ sign at the
end of the one way road. Take care not to block the 
bus stop on the left or the driveway and house opposite!

Anyone who parks partially on any pavement or 
inconveniently to a neighbour risks having a fine, or even
a sticker placed inconveniently on their windscreen!

ENTERING THE BUILDING
The main access to Coombe Hall is through large double gates. Please carefully close 
any gates or doors that you open to maximise our warmth, safety and security.

If you encounter any access problems, there is a RING doorbell to the left of the 
double doors adjacent to the gates.

SMOKING
Please only smoke in the designated smoking area, to the rear of the gates. You will 
find a wall-mounted ashtray here for you to dispose of your cigarette butt and ashes.

Your Event Host has more information regarding our venue, you can request specific 
further information from us at directly: info@coombehall.com


